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Boeing is confident that dialogue continues. While both governments have outlined positions that could do harm
to the global aerospace industry, neither has yet imposed these drastic measures. We will continue in our own
efforts to proactively engage both governments and build on the recent assurances by U.S. and Chinese leaders
that productive talks are ongoing. A strong and vibrant aerospace industry is important to the economic
prosperity and national security of both countries.




